
Dear GEOG 101 students 

Thank you, Samantha, for setting up the GEOG 101 Chat for the 125 students in this 

section. This format is a good way for students to learn off of each other. So, ask 

questions about content, about ways of tackling a question or assignment or about other 

academic issues.  

Keep gripping to a minimum. It diverts the attention of others from focusing on the 

course material. 

If there is an issue with a required assignment or extra credit work, contact me directly. 

This includes the posted deadlines and late penalties. 

I will be monitoring the Chat to make sure it is focused on class work. Hunter and CUNY 

rules about harassment and academic dishonesty apply. So, don't do it! 

 

Be Well. Wear a Face-Covering. Social Distance. Wash Your Hands. Protect Family and Friends. 

Anthony F. Grande 

Dept. of Geography and Environment Science 

Hunter College-CUNY 

695 Park Avenue 

New York, NY 10065 

agrande@hunter.cuny.edu 


